
Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy PTFA  
 

FATHER’S DAY GIFT SALE 
         Tuesday 11th June 

 
 

The PTFA would like to help the children celebrate Father’s Day  
by offering them the opportunity to buy a gift for the  

special man in their life.  
 

Each class will be invited to visit the PTFA shop to choose their own 
gift. All gifts will be £2.50 each and on sale on Tuesday 11th June.  

 
Should your child wish to purchase a gift, money should be brought 

into school on the morning of Tuesday 11th June.  
 

Thank you as always for your support. 
 


